
Making Disciples through Prayer, Faith Formation and Service 

Pastoral Staff 

Msgr. Robert Batule -  

   Pastor   x111 
 

Rev. Patrick Abu-Bonsra - 

 Parochial Vicarx 116  

 pabubonsra@saintmargaret.com 

Deacons  

-     Retired:     Dcn Ed Hayes  

                     Dcn William Kogler, 

      Dcn Biagio Muratore 

 

Parish Center Office – 

 Receptionist  x0 

Karen Norris,  

Admin Assistant  x118 

knorris@saintmargaret.com 

Faith Formation Office 

Jackie Mirenda, 

 Coordinator x131 

jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Music Ministry  

Dr. Daniel Crews,  

Director x117 

dcrews@saintmargaret.com 

Parish Outreach 

outreach@saintmargaret.com  x119 

 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 

 Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

January 21, 2024 

Celebration of the Holy Eucharist 

Weekday—Monday through Friday 9:00 AM 

Saturday 5:00PM 

Sunday—8:00 AM, 10:00AM and 12 Noon 

Confessions 

Saturday—4:00—4:45 PM in the church or by appointment 



 

Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask 
them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the 
parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be 
set over the telephone. 
BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  
FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Call for appointment - x131. 
PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Reading for Next Sunday 

Forth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading…….…….……Jon 3:1-5,10 

Second Reading………….......1 Cor 7:29-31 

Gospel…………….……........Mk 1:14-20 

 

 

Masses for the Week 
 

Monday January  22nd 

Matthew P. Ernst 

 

Tuesday –January 23rd 

The Living & Deceased Members of the 
Bishop McDonnell Class of January 1952 

 

Wednesday - January 24th 

James Smith 

 

Thursday - January 25th 

Elisa & Rinaldo Valez 

 

Friday - January 26th 

Marianne Fontana-Hennessey 

 

Saturday - January 27th 

5pm 

Veronica McMail 

 

Sunday  January 28th 

8am  

Stanislaw Malinowski 

10 am 

Anthony & Joan Quattrock 

12pm 

All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 

 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who are ill. We will list 
them for 4 weeks, and then remove them unless told otherwise. Please note-

due to privacy issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering 
from chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn Vacchio, 
Joseph Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terry Persina, 
Lauren Esposito, Sebastian Williams, Estelle 
Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, Jillian Brown, Virginia 
Butler, Robert J. Heege, Eric Cohen, Kathleen 
Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, Steven Vacchio, Laura 
Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, Robert 
Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray Klyn, Warne 
Family, Michael C. Liotta, Anne Logan, Christine 
Mc Cusker, Dominic Percoco, Laura Positano, De 
Santis Family, Patricia Wowk, Natasha Roucoulet, 
John Roucoulet, John Reynolds, Scott Spencer, 
Marie & Tony Caruana, Veronica Sheridan Cox, 
Wendiann & Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer,  Elizabeth Robitaille, Melanie 
Seibel, Christina Muller, Dina Rajotte, Ethel Naso, 
Valarie and Victor Aurigue, Diana Lyons, James 
DeVivo, Logan Baar, Fred Detweiler, Babies 
Aubrey & Grayson, Linda Pennisi, Jennifer 
Colon,Peter Rodrigues , Jessica Shaffer, Melissa 
Kitching, Brooklyn Gonzalez 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

January 13/14 
 

                                                           Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                    $6,978………..…….178 
Mailed Envelopes                    $6,280………….….. 66 
  

Total Collection    $13,258   244 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Living Stewardship ~ Pillar of Formation: As Catholics, 
we are called to bring others to the Church. Brush 
up on Church teachings and ask God to help you 
evangelize. 

Parish Office  
Monday  Through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00pm  Friday 9am-1pm 

(631)732-3131 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 
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Were not the 21st of January a Sunday this year, we would be honoring Saint Agnes, our diocesan patron. She was a 
virgin-martyr whose heroic witness to Christ was lived out in the late third century and early fourth century in 
Rome. Originally from the noble class of that city, Agnes became an intercessor for young girls upon her death. She 
wound up suffering a gruesome death, but not before resisting men who were seeking to rape her. Agnes’ refusal to 
succumb to the advances made against her showed that chastity is a virtue not easily won in the Christian life. The 
good news is that it is won – through a combination of divine grace and human effort. Times are different, yes, but 
the virtue is never out of season. 

The next day on the calendar, the 22nd, is a date we have come to associate with an infamous Supreme Court deci-
sion – this being Roe v. Wade. When the ruling was made by the Justices (7 – 2, by the way) in 1973, a constitution-
al right to abortion became the law of the land. Sanctioning abortion in this way precipitated enormous attitudinal 
shifts across the culture. The same was true when, in 2022, the Supreme Court (with different Justices on the bench) 
overturned Roe, we had not euphoria but a vitriolic fall-out that a “right” was taken away.   

In the post-Roe culture, that is, after 1973 and before the Dobbs decision in 2022, the pro-life movement was born 
and grew. As with other social movements, there are always differing opinions about what was done. Was it 
enough? Could we have done more? I recall a conversation I had with a long-time pro-lifer who told me that he was 
disappointed that Church leaders were not as visible as they once were, nor were their voices heard as much as abor-
tion became more accepted in the culture. In response, I said that the Church had done more than any other institu-
tion to assist the pro-life movement. In terms of teaching, in terms of the use of personnel (and their training), the 
expenditure of resources (financial especially), the formation of the laity (conferences, etc.) and so much more. The 
Church’s record is therefore quite impressive.  

At the same time, there is less “visibility” on the part of clerics (bishops and priests) in the pro-life movement. And 
it is true that there is less “speaking out” today than, say, twenty or thirty years ago. I don’t think you can equivo-
cate on these points. 

But does that mean that we are “less” pro-life than we used to be? No, not necessarily so. It does however come 
down to individual commitment. Catholics now are considerably less inclined to put it “all on the line” than they 
were in the past. What I have in mind is something like the following: Getting on a bus at 6:00 AM or earlier, riding 
for hours, sometimes when it is very cold outside, standing in the cold listening to speakers, then marching down 
Pennsylvania Avenue in our nation’s capital to the Supreme Court Building, stopping at a McDonald’s or a Burger 
King on the way home for dinner, getting back at 10 PM or later – only to learn that your car in the church parking 
lot won’t turn over. What a day! All this happening the day you travelled to and from the annual March for Life in 
Washington, D.C. 

We once did such things, but we’re a lot less inclined to do that now. 

Just recently, a fellow Knight of Columbus told me about sponsoring an essay contest for local Catholic elementary 
school students in another part of our diocese. This Knight related how two parents took it upon themselves to sub-
mit their own essays but did not write about the beauty of human life. No, they wrote castigating those who dare to 
think that the pro-life position is the only position to have as a Catholic. Amazing but true as we are wont to say. It 
makes you think that indeed we haven’t done enough. We could have done more.  

But, somehow, we didn’t. We did less and this is the result. 

And that is why it is important to renew our commitment to the sanctity of human life, especially the sanctity of pre-
born life. Because if there isn’t respect for human life in the womb, there won’t be respect for human life at any oth-
er point. This happened to be the position of Mother Teresa, also known as Saint Teresa. The woman who dedicated 
herself to caring for the destitute and dying in Calcutta and other places in the world said the worst destroyer of 
peace is abortion. 

Until the next time. 

 

 

Msgr. Batule   
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St. Margaret’s  
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereavement counseling 
services are available for those who are mourning 
the loss of their husband or wife. All confidential 

sessions are held on a weekly basis and participants 
need not be St 

. Margaret’s parishioners.For more information 
please contact  

Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053 

 

2023 Tax Statements 
Please call the Parish Center if ;you would like a 

copy of your 2023 tax statement.  Dial 631-732-3131 
ext. 133.  Leave a message with your name, addresss, 
phone number, and your envelope number (if availa-

ble).  The statement will be mailed to you. 
 

The church is open at 8:30 AM  
Monday through Friday. We en-
courage parishioners and other 
church-goers to come early for 

MassThe recitation of the rosary is 
encouraged among those so            



Page 5 

 

Heart of the Island     

Council Knights  
of Columbus 

The Knights of Columbus is a membership 
organization founded by Fr. McGivney in 
1882 on the principles of Charity, Unity & 
Fraternity. The members of our local council 
serve in many ministries of the Church. Pro-
spective members call Tom Piderit at 631-
682-8711.  

 

Hands Needed! 

 
Our Music Ministry is in need of 

someone to assist in placing the words on our screen 
during Mass. All that is required is clicking the next 

screen with one button. Please see Dan, our Music Min-
ister, after Mass or call at 631-732-3131 x117.     

Prayerfully Consider 

 

We ask parishioners and church-goers 
at Saint Margaret to check the bulletin 
boards in church if they are unsure 
when Second Collections are taken up 
in the parishes of the           Diocese of 
Rockville Centre.  We do not make an-
nouncements during the Church’s lit-
urgies about second    collections. 

 

 

FAMILY NAME__________________________________ 

# of People__________ 

Tele # ____________________________________________ 

Family Winter Wingo 
Friday Night ~ January 26th @ 7 PM 
Auditorium! Bring the Family! Refreshments! 

Sign up in the Parish Center. 

Proceeds will benefit the St. Margaret Outreach. 

Please bring a non-perishable food item to help    
restock our  food pantry. 

  

Save the Date 

St. Margaret’s Blood Drive 

February 20, 2024 

1:00pm—7:00pm 
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Parish Social Ministry 

 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish 

Center during office hours or bring to the box in the rear of the 
Church. 

We are in need of  Shelf Stable Milk, Peanut Butter and 
Jelly, Canned Fruit, Hearty Soups, Boxed Macaroni and 

Cheese. 
A very special THANK YOU to all!  

2024 –Twenty Minutes with the Pastor/Director 

January                                          March                                             May 

1/ 7 -Level 3,4&5                          3/10-Level 1&2                               5/ 5– Level 1&2 

1/14-Level 6&7                             3-17-Level 6&7                               5/12-Level 6&7 

1/21-Level 1&2                                                                                      5/19 Level 3,4,&5 

1/28Level 6&7 

 

February                                       April 

2/ 4-Level 3,4&5                            4/ 7-Level 2,3,&4 

2/11-Level 1&2                               4/14-Level 1&2 

2//25-Level 6&7                              4/21-Level 6&7 

New Parishioner?  

Moving out of the parish?  

Kindly fill out the form below—drop it in collection basket 
or mail to Parish Center. It will help us keep our files  

up-to-date and welcome newcomers 

    Name ______________________________________  

Address  ____________________________________  

Town  ______________________________________  

Telephone  __________________________________  

   New Parishioner ___________  Moving  _________   


